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I am a resident of Corvallis and Philomath area in Oregon, and I STRONGLY oppose 

SB210. The rolling back of voting rights is unacceptable, and to make voting any 

more difficult for citizens who are unable to vote in person for ANY reason is 

unconstitutional. We are living in an age of technology which allows us to 

communicate from a distance, and our voting rights should not be hindered and rolled 

back to require in person voting when we have the technology to allow us to vote 

from home. Living in a rural community this is especially important because a lot of 

older folks live far out of town, and may not have a reliable way to get to town OR 

they are unable to leave their home for any number of reasons. THIS SHOULD NOT 

HINDER THEIR RIGHT TO VOTE!! 


